
Dear Productivity Commission, 

Retired professional engineer 

not affected 

I hope you will take into consideration what are other countries do to assist their car 
industries particularly Sweden, a far more advanced and sophisticated society than we are. 
They subsidise their car industry to the tune of $330 per head of population because they 
have carefully calculated the benefits that flow from making that investment. 

We provide $18 per head. Please do not go down the Thatcherite road of blind obedience to 
the free market and to hell with the consequences 

This is important directly or indirectly to the whole of Australia 

Kind Regards, 
Geoffrey Bond 
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